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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2012 1:39 PM
To: 'Debra Moser'
Subject: RE: follow up question about 4575 Tidewater site - RO#3033

Debbie, 
With reference to the LTCP I think it would be premature until we establish soil concentrations in the upper 5 ft zone; 
especially since groundwater can be argued to be very shallow at the site and it is a bit of an open question if soil has been 
adequately sampled above the water level (see multiple bore logs with extensive “wet” zones above the open triangle 
symbol indicating first water).  I suspect we might be able to eliminate some analytes in the future; I am very open to that, 
if or once, it makes sense. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Debra Moser [mailto:djm@tsgcorp.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2012 12:54 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: follow up question about 4575 Tidewater site - RO#3033 
 
Hi Mark, 
We didn’t specifically discuss this in our call yesterday, so I’d like to confirm.  Trinity proposed to limit soil and 
groundwater analyses to TPHg and TPHd for future assessment and monitoring.  Do you concur with that 
recommendation?   
 
Thanks, 
Debbie 
 

Debra J. Moser, PG, CEG, CHG 
Senior Geologist 

Trinity Source Group, Inc. 
500 Chestnut Street, Suite 225 
Santa Cruz, CA  95060 
Tel:  (831) 426-5600 
Fax:  (831) 426-5602 
Cell:  (831) 212-8846 

The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, 
and may also be subject to applicable privileges.  Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this 
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communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify 
the sender.  Please also remove this message from your hard drive, diskette, and any other storage device.   
 


